
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday February 21  st

2018.

The  following  are  the  Minutes  of  the  Temeku Hill’s  Men’s  Golf  Club  General  Membership
meeting held on the Grill Room patio on February 21st 2018.

The President, Ron Vaught called the meeting to order at 0855 hours. The following Board
members were present; Lee Wortman, Jeff Kerber, Louis Lanni, John Hamby, Bob Dubay, John
Kupka, Ron Frederick, Jim Dent, Richard McAlpine and approximately 65 members.

The Minutes of  the General Membership meeting dated October 25th 2017 were approved.
(Mayfield/Miller.)    

The Treasurers report was presented by J Kerber who advised as of 2/21/18 the current bank
balance was $8250.55 with no outstanding amounts. Furthermore, the hole-in-one Insurance
stands  at  $410  with  82  members  participating.  The  financial  report  was  approved.
(Kupka/Rudiger). 

The Scrip account was presented by R Frederick who advised the current Outstanding Scrip is
$10,015.00. He made a motion to cancel unclaimed 2015 Scrip at the end of December 2018.
This was seconded by L Lanni and approved by the Membership.

The Tournament Chairman B Dubay advised that due to the beginning of daylight saving on
11th March 2018 the Wednesday start time would revert back to 8am on 14th March 2018.  He
also advised the next monthly tournament would take place on Wednesday 21st March. The
tournament is the “Devil Ball” with teams chosen by the players. He reminded players to start
looking for partners to form a team. 

The Membership Chairman advised to date we have 145 regular members and 88 associate
members totaling 233.

The  Handicap  Chairman told  members  not  to  post  their  scores  after  the  Legends  Cup
tournament as he would perform this  function.  He also reported that  members seem to be
posting their scores correctly.

The Webmaster, R Vaught advised members who were having problems logging on to the club
website to ensure they are using the correct website address otherwise clear their cookies!

Travel Teams.

1. TVGL – L Lanni advised the next TVGL match was at Canyon Lake against Inland Valley on
Thursday March 22nd 2018.

2. SDCS – R Frederick reported that to date the team has no wins but with 2 ties.

The next General Membership meeting will take place prior to play of the Presidents Cup on
Wednesday May 23rd 2018.

There being no further business the President declared the meeting closed at 0905 hours.

Richard G McAlpine
Secretary.


